‘Barnwood Park

Friday 30th June 2023
Dear Parent / Carer
Year 6 Transition Days — Wednesday 5% July and Thursday 6 July

| would like to confirm that the Year 6 transition days, due to take place on Wednesday 5 July and Thursday 6% July,

will take place as normal. There are no planned changes due to the strike action on Wednesday.
The timetable for the students will be as follows:

Wednesday 5™ July: Arrive: 9.30am Finish: 2.30pm

Thursday 6™ July: Arrive: 9.30am Finish: 2.30pm

Could you please ensure that your child has a pen, pencil and water bottle.

The parents’ meeting will take place on Thursday 6 July between 4.30pm - 5.30pm.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Karen Clinton

Head Teacher

Headteacher: Mrs. Karen Clinton, BA (Hons.), MA, NPQH, PGCE
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